
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No.18 of 2025 – VT2 No Wake Zone 
 

Mariners are advised that from 0800 Friday 10th October until 0800 Monday 13th October the Lower Linkspan 

at Victoria Terminal 2 will be undergoing repairs requiring a no wake zone to be implemented.  

 

Mariners are requested to navigate with caution and comply with the no-wake restriction in the vicinity of 

this area. 

 

Workboat GARMOYLE will be on site and keeping a listening watch on VHF Ch12.  

 

 

Captain K G Allen 

Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        06th October 2025 


